
Catholic School Council November 10th, 2020 

“Be the face of Jesus, See the face of Jesus.” 

Welcome – Prayer 

Opening Prayer 

Dear Father, 

We thank you for everyone gathered here now. Thank you that you know each of us by name and have caused us to walk 

with You. 

We say that we are dependant on You and our trust is in You completely. 

As we surrender ourselves in adoration we ask that You would come by Your Holy Spirit and inspire our hearts today. 

Come fill our lives with Your love. 

Fill our conversations with Your grace and truth. 

Fill this meeting with Your presence. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord. St. Clare of Assisi..Pray for Us 

Amen. 

Principal Updates: 

Health and Safety: 

3 Fire Drills have been done for the fall 

Lockdown will be practiced soon - Not actual practice by reminders on how to react 

Virtue of the Month Assembly Monday November 9th - Primary Division 

Remembrance Day: Grade 6 class on TEAMS tomorrow at 10:45 

Advent Liturgies will be done weekly in the classrooms 

Confirmation – February 2021 - The Bishop is in the process of booking dates with the parishes.  Bishop may or may not 

be at the Sacrament 

Wes – Youth Minister and Father Claude will be beginning virtual lessons with the students – Dates not yet determined 

Teachers are working with the new math curriculum and implementing it across the grades 

Grade 5 students will have a Camp Marydale Day – virtual experience 

Cyber Awareness last week and this week – Great tools to discuss with your children – Privacy, passwords etc 

LMS:  Teachers all have the LMS set up for their class. Teachers are instructing all classes on how to use it.  This will be 

the platform if we are forced to close for a few weeks - cohort needing to close due to a confirmed case of Covid 

Flow Charts from Public Health – important to screen before sending students to school.  If just something mild, keep 

home for 24 hours.   

Progress Reports are going to be sent home on Friday November 20th, 2020 

Interviews will take place on the PD day:  November 27th in the am.  Teacher/parent telephone/Teams interviews for the 

Progress Reports 



CYW:  We welcome Mrs Nicole Balducci – Child and Youth Worker.  She is working with several classes on various 

programs and skills – Restorative Practice, Tools for Life, Zones of Regulation, social conflicts and how to solve them 

TLC – We welcome Mrs. Kiely from the Central office to work with students who have SEA iPads – Mrs. Kiely is teaching 

the students how to use the iPad in the most efficient way. She will be here for two weeks.  

Class Photos – We will have individual photo’s, however, no class photo’s.  Students who attend the virtual school may 

come for a photo or wait for Retake day.   

Advent Activities – Friday December 4th will be Red, Green and White day  - Joy day – activities in the am and Movie in 

the pm  (Bingo too) 

December 11th - Ugly Sweater Day, December 16th Christmas head gear, hats, antlers etc – cookies 

Sports – No sports at this time  Cross Country did take place  We had 5 students place in the events, not sure how many 

attended. 

Still waiting for iPads that were ordered and doc camera’s 

Order into staples for 15 chrome books for a total of 5932.33. 

CYO donation of $475.00 

Legion:  We sent a Wreath to be placed at the Cenotaph   Stickers for tomorrow  Donations will be sent to the Legion  - 

so far $47.00 

Red and White day for United Way  November 18th - donation if family wishes to support 

Treasurer Report  - Move-a-thon $6339.00    

Tru Earth – Are we going to do this?  Start Date? 

Hampers – Support?  Gift Cards only? 

Questions – Concerns. 

Next Meeting Scheduled for  ? 

Closing Prayer 

Father, thank you that you have revealed Your love to us today. We invite You to send us out from here in the power of 

the Holy Spirit. 

Fan into flame the gifts that you have given us. 

Come reveal Your grace and truth to us each day. 

For Yours is the Kingdom, the power and the glory, 

Forever and ever,   Amen 

UPDATE: 

Chrome books are on hold until January 2021 

Principal Martino is retiring December   New Principal in January 2021 – To Be Announced 

Christmas Outreach for 12 Families   Raised $1050.00 

Christmas Act of Kindness Raffle to be held December 16th 

Christmas Count Down – 12 days of dress up – School Spirit Fun 



Treasurer Report  - Move-a-thon $6339.00   Still Left until decision about Chromebooks is made 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


